
WORKSHOP MEETING, WARRENSBURG TOWN BOARD, OCTOBER 19, 2009 

 
A workshop meeting was held on Monday, October 19, 2009 at the Albert Emerson 
Town Hall at 4:30 P.M. to discuss the 2010 Tentative Budget with the following 
members present: 
 
PRESENT:    Supervisor Kevin B. Geraghty 
   Councilman Austin Markey 
   Councilman  Joseph Barlow 
   Councilman  John Alexander 
   Councilman Dean Ackley 
 
OTHERS PRESENT:  Donna A. Combs, Town Clerk; Edward Pennock, Highway 
Superintendent; Richard Galusha, Water Superintendent and Thom Randall. 
 
DISCUSSION – 2010 BUDGET 

Supervisor Geraghty suggested numerous amendments for the proposed 2010 budget.  
 
Discussion ensued on Band Concerts. It was decided to try and do open mike, announce 
it in the paper in the early spring and use some bed tax money. 
 
Councilman Ackley opened discussion saying he and Councilman Markey have been 
having a discussion and they have decided they want no elected or appointed officials to 
receive raises this year. 
 
RESOLUTION #174-09 

STOP BRUSH AT LANDFILL 

On motion of Councilman Alexander, seconded by Councilman Barlow, the following 
resolution was ADOPTED – VOTE – AYES 5 NAYS 0 
 
IT IS RESOLVED, to stop taking brush at the Warrensburg Landfill, effective 
immediately. 
 
RESOLUTION #175-09 

ELIMINATE ELECTED OFFICIALS RAISES FOR 2010 

On motion of Councilman Ackley, seconded by Councilman Markey, the following 
resolution was ADOPTED by role call vote: 
Councilman Alexander: Nay 
Councilman Barlow:       Nay 
Supervisor Geraghty      Aye 
Councilman Markey        Aye 
Councilman Ackley      Aye 
 
IT IS RESOLVED, to eliminate any proposed raises for all elected officials. 
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RESOLUTION #176-09 

REDUCE TOWN BOARD SALARY A1010.100 

On motion of Councilman Alexander, seconded by Councilman Barlow, the following 
resolution was ADOPTED- VOTE – AYES 5 NAYS 0 
 
IT IS RESOLVED to reduce the A1010.100 in the 2010 proposed budget by $855.75 
each. 
 
On motion of Councilman Alexander, seconded by Councilman Barlow, the meeting was 
adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Donna A. Combs, Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 


